SB 194 -- BUSINESS FACILITY TAX CREDIT

Currently, specified businesses may qualify for a tax credit for
building a new facility or expanding an existing facility. The
business must commence or expand operations by January 1, 2020, to
qualify for the tax credit. This bill extends the date to January
1, 2025.



